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TILDEN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 
                                            Wednesday, October 18, 2023 

                                            Budget Meeting 

 

 

 
The Tilden Township Board of Supervisors met in the Township Municipal 

Building for the purpose of preparing the 2024 budget, with the 

following present:  Supervisors Gene Schappell, Fred Herman and Richard 

Delong, Township Manager/Treasurer/Secretary Monica Flower, Chief 

William McEllroy and Assistant Secretary Samantha Hartman. The budget 

meeting commenced at 8:52 P.M.  

 

The Treasurer gave a brief statement of explanation regarding the 

process in developing the 2024 budget. Various line items discussed. A 

preliminary budget will be presented at the November budget meeting. 

  

RECESS AT 8:59 P.M. FOR EXECUTIVE SESSION REGARDING PERSONNEL.  

RECONVENED AT 9:25 P.M. 
 

Public Participation – None 

 

A Motion was made by Richard Delong and seconded by Fred Herman to 

adjourn the meeting at 10:10 P.M.  Upon roll call Schappell, Herman and 

Delong voted yes. 

 

 

   

 

 

 

                                               ATTEST: 

 

                                                    

 

                                               Samantha Hartman 

            Assistant Secretary  


